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DATE: June 20, 2001 xg 2 
TO: 
FROM: 

Division of Records and Reporting 
Division of Regulatory Oversight (Hoppe) @%$4k 

Division of Legal Services (Pena, KJKeating, B.) 
SUBJECT: Docket No. 010779-TX - Request for approval of transfer of control of ALEC 

Certificate No. 5635 from Gulf Coast Communications, Inc. to Delta Phones, 
Inc I 

On May 25, 2001 Frederick Huenefeld, Delta Phones representative, filed a request for 
approval of transfer of control of ALEC Certificate No. 5635 from Gulf Coast Communications 
Inc. to Delta Phones, Inc. By letter dated June 12, 2001, Mr. Huenefeld requested that the 
transfer of control be withdrawn effective June 1, 2001. In the best interest of both companies, 
it was agreed that the merger should not be approved. Staff is requesting that this request for 
transfer of control be withdrawn without prejudice. 

Pursuant to Section 2.07, Administrative Procedures Manual, staff considers this a 
request by the company representative to have the transfer of control withdrawn and the docket 
closed. 

does not need to take any action in this matter, staff requests that 
you have any questions, please call Brenda H. Hawkins at (850) 

413-6556. 

cc: Division of Legal Services (Pena, KJKeating) 
Division of Regulatory Oversight (Hawkins) 
Mr . Frederick Huenefeld, Delta Phones, Inc. 


